
 

 

  
 
 
                         Biba Mes CHamoru and Happy Women’s History Month! 
   

Hope you are having a great 2023 thus far.   
 
Thanks to all who attended the Broker’s Forum.   
It was very well attended, and lots of information 
was shared and should have been passed on to 
you by your respective Brokers. 
 
Special guests at the event included Senator 
Chris Duenas, Senator Roy Quinata, and Senator 
Joe San Agustin who are currently serving in the 
37th Guam Legislature.   
 
Some of the highlights of the Forum included: 
 
1. Reports by the legislative committee who are 
actively working on various issues affecting our 
industry, to include Archeological Surveys, 
Building Permit Process, Parental Subdivisions 
and Waste Disposal systems.   

 
2. Ryan Mummert, PinPoint Guam, provided a brief overview of the updates to 
REALFACTS, formerly GRPR, to soon take effect in the next month or so.  
 
3.  Military Housing update on Housing Assignment Mandatory Policies, Updated 
Validation Documents and Lease Requirements.  
 
4.  New Broker and Member Orientation updates from the Professional Development 
Committee and G.R.E.A.T. 
 
All the information shared will be uploaded to the GAR website for ease of access.  If 
you have any questions, call me.   
 
Again, I’d like to encourage you to get involved, speak up if you have any concerns or 
recommendations, and invest in RPAC.   
 
Si Yu’os Ma’ase! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Jodee Duenas 


